
Salute to Vietnam War Veterans Event 

 

 The Greenlee chapter of the Daughters of the American 

Revolution and American Legion Post 56 will hold a Salute to 

Vietnam War Veterans event as part of the commemoration of 

the 50th anniversary of the Vietnam War.  

It will be held on Vietnam Veterans Memorial Day, which is 

Sunday, March 29 at 2 pm at the McDowell Senior Center.  

Organizers are seeking Vietnam War-Era Veterans. You may sign 

up for the certificate and pin by calling NSDAR representative 

Karleen Cowles, Chapter Veteran Service Chairperson at 828-

652-1406 no later than Sunday, March 15 to be a part of the 

program.  

Surviving spouses and dependents of deceased Vietnam Veterans 

are urged to call and receive a certificate in honor of their loved 

one.  

  

 


